
Planning Commission Special Meeting 

Aug 7th, 7:00 pm Community Center 

 

Commission Members:  

Matt Lazorik, Susan Keachie, Larry Chernoff, and Joni Vaughn. 

 

No Members of the Public were present. 

 

Larry made a motion to approve the Minutes from the meeting of June 6
th

. Matt seconded and the motion was approved. 

 

Joni made a motion to approve the Minutes from the Special Meeting held on July 10
th

. Larry seconded and the motion was approved. 

 

Updates: Matt has been in contact with Matt Hipsher about beginning the additional parking on Superior Ave on the east side. They 

will begin by determining the street right of way according to the survey and then determine where to move the ditch as a start to 

improve off street parking on Superior Ave. 

 

The Short Term Rental Permit submitted at the Special Meeting was denied as a neighboring property owner had objections to rental 

activity. 

 

Joni has withdrawn her request to expand the area prohibited to Personal Water Craft. It turns out that no Ordinance was ever created 

by the Town. Joni looked into the DNR requirements for such an Ordinance.  According to MaryBeth, the DNR gave the Town 

permission to put in swim buoys in 1997.  This may have been the beginning of an Ordinance.  Joni withdrew her request because the 

State has laws restricting personal watercraft, the State enforces those laws, and an Ordinance would require posting of the ordinance 

(another sign) and swim buoys (ugly and more maintenance for someone) and local enforcement. 

 

As part of the 5 year review of the Comprehensive Plan the Commission will delete the reference to this Ordinance. 

 

 

Larry made a motion to adjourn, Matt 2
nd,

 and the motion was approved. The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 pm. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Susan Keachie 

Secretary 

 

There next regular meeting will be Sept 4
th

 at 7:00 pm at the Community Center. 


